
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

reunion|(re-yun-yen) noun  
1. the act or state of uniting again 

Believe it or not, it’s time again for the SOC 60th Reunion, Class of ‘63!! 
It’s time to celebrate friendships that many of us have shared for over  
sixty years.  

It’s time to create new bonds with other classmates we may not have 
seen in ages.  

It’s time to share memories from the past and create new memories    
of today. 

 When  September 15-16, 2023 

Where  Hilton Richardson Dallas 
   701 E Campbell Rd 
   Richardson, TX 75081 
   1.800.HILTONS (reservations) 

For detail prices for the dinner 
and hotel see the  
Information Sheet.  
Register early, the price will go 
up after August 16. 
Attire for dinner is “nice” casual. 
 

 What  Friday, September 15 
   Non-planned, informal 
   gathering at the Hotel’s bar 

   Saturday, September 16 
   Registration 5:00 pm 
   Dinner (seated) 6:00 pm 
   See Information Sheet.  

We have secured a group rate 
with Hilton of $125 (+ tax) per 
night (includes parking and 
internet.) This rate is good only 
until August 25.  When booking 
your room, use the code “O A K” 
and you must mention South 
Oak Cliff ’63. 1.800.HILTONS 
(reservations) 

60+ years of friendships  
… and still going! 

Friendship is the “golden” thread that ties  
the hearts of our world. 



One of the most valuable things any man can learn is 
the art of friendship. 

When friends meet, hearts warm!! 

Hotel and Dinner and Registration  
To reiterate, when making your hotel reservations, be sure to refer to “O A K” 
and mention “South Oak Cliff ‘63”. Be sure to use 1.800.HILTONS (yes, the “S.”)  
You cannot make reservations directly with the hotel. Our rate will be held until 
August 25. 

Please register for the dinner no later than August 16. We must give the hotel a 
hard count by August 16. 

We will be our own special entertainment this year.  Sharing, Laughing, 
Bragging… and maybe some Crying. (In other words, we are entertaining 
ourselves.) 

After dinner we can visit until midnight.  

There will be a table you can use to display any photos or memorabilia. (Certain 
old pictures of certain people may need to be screened and approved by the 
PMSRB – the Picture and Memorabilia Safety Review Board.)  

Name Tags 
We will not have picture nametags this year. If you want to bring one from a 
previous Reunion please do.  Otherwise, we will have sticky name tags. 

We welcome SOCites from classes before 
and after ours. Spread the word.  You can 
find all the information on soc63.com, click 
“Events.” 

Donation 
If you can, we would appreciate any 
donation that helps to cover the costs of 
decorating and keeping up with our class. 
There is a place to donate on the 
Information Sheet.   

 

Sweet Memories are woven from good times.  


